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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

OF OREGON 

UE 394 

   

In the Matter of  

 

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 

COMPANY, 

 

Request for a General Rate Revision. 

 

  

 

CUB’S NOTICE OF INTENT TO 

PARTICIPATE IN ORAL ARGUMENT 

 

 

Pursuant to Administrative Law Judge (ALJ) Lackey’s February 22, 2022 Scheduling 

Memorandum, the Oregon Citizens’ Utility Board (CUB) submits this notice of intent to participate in 

the March 4th oral argument and proposed issues list.  CUB will be represented by Michael P. Goetz, and 

the sole issue proposed to be addressed is the Boardman deferral.  CUB’s attorney will be available to 

answer any questions that may arise from the Commissioners or the ALJ on any other issue CUB has 

addressed on the record in this proceeding.  Alternatively, CUB supports cancelling the March 4th oral 

argument and submitting the case on briefs, if the Commission determines such a process is appropriate. 

    Dated this 28th day of February, 2022. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Michael P. Goetz, OSB #141465 

General Counsel 

Oregon Citizens’ Utility Board  

610 SW Broadway, Ste. 400  

Portland, OR 97205  

T. 503.227.1984  

E. mike@oregoncub.org 


